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Having only heard about this application this afternoon, I am concerned that there is a 4:30 PM
deadline today. | am sure that many other people would have liked to comment, but will not have the
time due to the short notice. Because this comment period was not widely announced, | believe that
today’s deadline should be extended to allow more time for comments and interveners.

Pieridae Energy should not be approved to export gas using the M&N pipeline. This contract will
cause our natural gas prices in the Northeast to become more volatile due to the high prices that
foreign countries are willing to pay for natural gas. Natural gas sells for 3 to 4 times as much in
foreign countries as it does here. Having our markets compete with foreign countries is not in the
best interest of the citizens of New England.

This contract is not in the public interest of those of us living in Massachusetts.

Colleen Sullivan
Groton, MA





